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TOPIC: MI Heart Safe Schools Presentation 
 
  
The MI HEART Safe Schools Award Program was developed to help schools prepare for a cardiac 
emergency. The Novi Community School District has created Medical Emergency Response Teams, 
Cardiac Emergency Response teams, have CPR/AED certified personnel on staff in our district, and a 
large amount of readily available AEDs in all of our buildings.  
 
The district runs AED drills yearly to promote early response times and has taken many steps to ensure 
that we are prepared for any medical emergencies in our buildings.  All ten of our buildings have been 
recognized as being MI Heart Safe buildings.  
 
Tonight, a representative from Project Adam, of MI Heart Safe Schools, will present awards to each of 
our buildings. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
That the Novi Community Schools Board of Education celebrate each of our buildings and 
our Medical Emergency Response and Cardiac Emergency Response teams for all that they do to 
keep us safe. 
 
 

APPROVED AND RECOMMENDED 
FOR BOARD CELEBRATIONS 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Ben Mainka, Superintendent  
 


